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The Walter Family


February 18, 2004
To Whom it May Concern:

We are writing to express our thanks to Jim Steadman and George Ayling from the Select-A-Fee Real Estate System. Thanks to their efforts, we were finally able to sell a property that had been on the market for more than a year.

We had initially listed our home with a “full service” real estate firm for a four month period, only to have many showings, but received only offers from underqualified buyers, or parties with contingencies they were unable to sell. We then changed to another local agency, and suffered through another four months of the same. 

We subsequently tried to sell the home on our own, by listing it on the internet, but without a MLS entry, wound up with more offers to “help” us sell from real estate agencies than any showings to potential buyers.

One of the mailings we received was from Select-A-Fee. After doing some research, they seemed much different than the other offers from real estate firms. We decided to list with them, and it couldn’t have worked out better for us!

Within three weeks of listing, we had a fair offer from a qualified buyer, and excellent support and advice from Mr. Steadman. He was with us every step of the way, helping with contracts, inspections, buyer questions and the closing. We truly feel we were in better hands than with the high commission “full-service” firms we had dealt wih in the past. This is the future of real estate; excellent service at a fair price, driven by the customer’s needs, not an agents desire to make commission.    

Gratefully Yours,

Gary and Barbara Walter

